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Email  enquiries@hta.gov.uk 
Date XX Month 2020 

 

 
By email to:   

                 Date: 2 July 2021 

 

Dear  

 

Freedom of Information request 

 

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 
(FOIA), which was received by the Human Tissue Authority (HTA) on 28 June 2021. 
Your email outlined the following request: 

I'd like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 for all 
transactions over £1,000 from January 2021 to May 2021. 

Please provide the data in a machine readable format (preferably csv). As a 
minimum, please make sure to include the date, value and recipient of each 
transaction.  

Please also provide details on the procurement category of each transaction if you 
have it. 

Response 
 
The transparency data requested for the period January to March 2021 has been 
uploaded to the HTA website. We are unable to provide the procurement category as 
this information is not captured by our system. 
 
Transparency data for the period April to June 2021, will be available on the HTA’s 
website by mid-July 2021.  
 
Please note that we publish the transparency data quarterly, however sometimes 
there are unforeseen delays which means we may publish a little later than normal.  
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Further information 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the HTA has handled your request for information in 
this case, you may in the first instance ask us for an internal review by writing to us 
at the above postal or email address.  
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
appeal directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision, at the address below. 
There is no charge for making an appeal. 

 

Information Commissioner’s Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

Cheshire SK9 5AF 

 

Telephone: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

Website: www.ico.gov.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

http://www.ico.gov.uk/

